
Dear Parents 
 
You should have all received your email from Edenred (sent out yesterday afternoon) with details of 
your code and how to redeem it (please check your junk/clutter folder). 
 
If you have not received the email please let me know and I will forward it to you. 
 
Please allow a couple of days for the voucher to come through once you have redeemed the code as 
unfortunately there seems to be a delay in receiving your voucher from Edenred due to the high 
demand. 
 


